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HIGHLIGHTS

Update of Annual Membership Meetings

2004 Hosted by Shade Tree A’s, August, GA
2005 Hosted by Northern California Regional Group, Sacramento, CA
2006 Hosted by Las Vegas Valley Model A Club, Las Vegas, NV
2007 Hosted by Southern California Regional Group, Southern CA
2008 Hosted by Model A Restorer’s Club, Phoenix, AZ

Update of National Conventions

2006 Hosted by Minuteman A’s, Mansfield, MA
2008 Hosted by Dallas Model A Club, Addison, TX

Advertising Balloon A Hit At Hershey Swap Meet

Advertising Director Chet Wojcik reported the new advertising helium balloon that was
purchased to use at Hershey to help members spot our MAFCA booth was a big hit.  Everyone
just had to just look up and see the balloon and find the booth much easier than in the past.

October Board Meeting Was Held in Kansas City

The October Board Meeting was held in Kansas City at the invitation of Jim Spawn, Editor of
The Restorer, and Bolte-Hall Publishing Company who prints The Restorer.  The Board was able
to tour the printing company and see the process of producing The Restorer first hand.  At the
end of the tour, the Board members were each given the November/December issue of The
Restorer “hot off the press.”

Article on General Liability Insurance for MAFCA
and Its Regions and Chapters

Chapter Coordinator, Stephanie Grundman, has written an article in the November/December
issue of The Restorer (Page 12) concerning the General Liability Insurance coverage for
MAFCA and all its Regions and Chapters.  Be sure to read this article and keep it with your
chapter’s insurance information for future reference.  It will be very helpful.

MAFCA Office to Stock Nylon Badge Holders

The MAFCA office is going to stock a nylon badge holder for purchase by chapters or
individuals for Meets and Conventions.  These badge holders should be in stock in the Spring
and will be advertised in The Restorer when they are available.


